
Michael Hildreth
The operating permit for the Cosmo Specialty Fibers Paper mill should be denied. This is a health
hazard to all of us living on the Harbor. We live in a time when we can no longer afford to destroy
our natural resources and the lives of our citizens by monetizing an outdated business.Just as with
the oil industry we have reach a saturation point where we cannot continue to hold poor
communities hostage by forcing them to accept the choice between unemployment and the health
and safety of the families. We must demand better from any business that wishes to do business in
our home on the Harbor. Michael B. Hildreth


